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28 February 2001

Dear Adrian,

I am writing to let you know that Ronin Wireless, an ETSI member, has set
up the website www.mexeforum.org with the idea that new developments,
updates and information concerning MEXE could be shared amongst the
smaller developer community on the Internet. MEXE represents a very
exciting new platform which will not reach its full potential without the
embrace of the developer community and therefore Ronin Wireless believes
that it is essential to provide information to them in an easy-to-read way
with appropriate feedback means like discussion fora.

The MEXE Forum has already become very popular amongst developers as
well as manufacturers, operators and other interested parties. Already over
120 individuals and 30 companies have joined the forum in an effort to
obtain information on MEXE and participate in an online community.

Ronin Wireless would like to make closer links between this activity and
3GPP, and would like the advice of the PCG on how to go about this. One
idea might be to give the MEXE Forum a Market Representation Partner
status, since the MExXE Forum has been set up exclusively to Market the
results of the MEXE work in T2. However the PCG may have other ideas
which would help us gain wider recognition of the 3GPP MEXE standards in
the developer community.

Best Regards,

Gavin Stone
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